Added Item 5.2(h)

From: PF Wise

Sent: November 15, 2019 2:24 PM

To: Ward 8 Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-
Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>

Subject: re: Bi-weekly Waste collection pick-up

Dear Councillor Danko:

As a resident of Ward 6 for the past 40 years, | would like to thank you for the pragmatic
and environmentally conscious recommendation of having a bi-weekly waste collection
pick-up for Hamilton.

In my household, garbage per se, goes out once a month, if that- since the Green cart
and recycling blue box are constantly in use.

Hamiltonians need to take responsibility for their city when it comes to the Environment
and be more cognizant of the size of landfills. In addition to addressing the
Environment, the bi-weekly waste collection pick-up will also concomitantly result in
savings for the city.

| look forward to this positive change for Hamilton's future which will benefit Hamilton's
budget and the Environment, and | proudly support this idea.

It would be appreciated if this email is shared with Hamilton councillors. Thank you.
Sincerely,

Pamela F. Wise
(OCELT)
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